
Carter’s Park, Holbeach, on Thursday 8  May 2025, from 5:00 PM to 10:00 PM.th

This free community event will be a spectacular tribute to those who served,
with an exciting mix of live music, interactive activities, and local catering to

keep the festive spirit alive. Plus, to start the celebrations, the first 100
children through the gates will receive a free VE Day flag—a keepsake to

cherish!
Event Highlights:

🎶 Live Music Line-up
5:00 PM – 5:20 PM – For The Heart of Music

5:20 PM – 5:40 PM – Sophy
6:00 PM – 6:30 PM – Singing Sisters
7:45 PM – 8:15 PM – Singing Sisters

8:45 PM – 9:05 PM – Sophy
All evening entertainment featuring DJ Chuka
🌺 Plant a Poppy Station 6:30 PM – 7:30 PM

 A meaningful opportunity to sow poppy seeds in remembrance.
🍽 Catering Delights

 Delicious food will be available from local favourites, including:
ATC Cadets (Burgers & Hot Dogs)

For Cod Sake (from 7:30 PM)
Wrap Shack

Cinnamon N' Sugar
Bessibean

In an effort to safeguard the site and
address concerns regarding antisocial

behaviour, Hallgate Cemetery will
operate under revised access hours

starting Monday 28th April. 

The cemetery will be locked each
evening one hour after sunset and will

reopen daily at 7:30 AM.

This measure is being implemented to
preserve the integrity and tranquillity

of the cemetery while ensuring a
respectful environment for visitors. 

We appreciate the community’s
understanding and cooperation in

supporting this initiative.
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Important Notice: Hallgate
Cemetery Access Hours Adjustment

In a proactive effort to maintain the
beauty and cleanliness of Carter’s

Park, the Park team is introducing four
additional black wheelie bins. 

These bins will soon be installed
throughout the park, including one

within the Tennis Courts, to help
visitors easily dispose of their waste.

We encourage all park-goers to make
use of these bins and play their part in

keeping Carter’s Park a pristine and
welcoming space for everyone. 

Let’s work together to protect this
cherished community landmark—

thank you for your support!

New Initiative to Tackle Litter at
Carter’s Park

Holbeach Parish Council Welcomes Three New Councillors

Holbeach Parish Council is pleased to welcome Paul Foyster, Joshua
Moore, and John Bennett-Collins as newly co-opted councillors,

following their appointment on Monday, 14th April 2025.
We look forward to working together to serve our community, bringing

fresh ideas, dedication, and collaboration to local initiatives. Their
contributions will be invaluable as we continue to enhance and

support Holbeach.
Please join us in welcoming them to the council!

Save the Date: VE Day 80th Celebrations at Carter’s Park

Park Road Cemetery Chapels Open Day – Public Survey Event
On Sunday 27th April, the historic Park Road Cemetery

Chapels will open their doors to the public for a special two-
hour event, welcoming visitors from 11 AM to 1 PM.

This open day provides a unique opportunity for residents
and history enthusiasts to explore the chapels before

restoration work officially begins. 
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